INSURANCE COMMISSION
OF THE BAHAMAS

PUBLIC NOTICE

To: REGISTRANTS AND LICENSEES

Date: 11 June 2025

Re: Opening of the AEOI Portal for CRS, FATCA, and
CbC-AEOI Registration and Submissions

The Insurance Commission of The Bahamas advises all
registrants and licensees classified as Reportable Financial
Institutions (RFIs) pursuant to the Automatic Exchange of
Financial Account Information Act, 2016, the Common
Reporting Standards (CRS), and the Guidelines for Specified
Insurance Companies, that the AEOI Portal will be open for
registration and submission for CRS, FATCA, and CbC-AEOI as
follows:

Key Dates:
. Portal Opening Date: Monday, 14th July 2025 at 9:00 AM
(EST)
. Portal Closing Date: Friday, 22nd August 2025 at 5:00 PM
(EST)

All RFls are strongly encouraged to complete their submissions
well in advance of the deadline to mitigate the risk of last minute
technical or administrative difficulties.

For further information or assistance, please contact the
Commission at info@icb.gov.bs.

Dana L. Munnings-Gray
Superintendent of Insurance
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